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FILED ELECTRONICALLY VIA IBFS 

 

Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission  

445 Twelfth Street, SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

   

Re:  Application of Media Vista Group, LLC 

File Nos. SES-REG-INTR2018-09400 and 

SES-REG-INTR2018-09399 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

Media Vista Group, LLC (“Media Vista”), by its counsel and pursuant to Section 1.65 of 

the Commission’s Rules (47 C.F.R. § 1.65), hereby provides information concerning an 

ownership change for the above referenced receive-only earth station registration applications 

(the “Applications”). 

   

The earth stations referenced in the Applications are used in connection with the 

operation of digital low power station WANA-LD, Naples, FL (Facility ID No. 67888) and low 

power stations WLZE-LD, Fort Myers, FL (Facility ID No. 41376) and WUVF-LD, Naples, FL 

(Facility ID No. 191422), (the “Stations”).  On June 13, 2019, the Commission granted 

applications for the assignment of the Stations from Media Vista and Media Vista’s wholly-

owned subsidiary to Sun Broadcasting, Inc. (“Sun”).  See FCC File Nos. BALDTL-

20190403ABE, BAL-20190403ABF and BALDTL-20190403ABG.  These assignments were 

consummated on July 1, 2019.  Please update the applicant under the Applications to Sun, and 

please associate the Application with Sun’s FRN, which is FRN 0015050008. 
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  Should there be any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned. 

 

            Respectfully submitted, 

 

        

       Erin E. Kim 

            Counsel for Media Vista Group, LLC  

 

 

cc:  Eleanor Lott, FCC 

      Towanda Bryant, FCC 

      Kathleen Campbell, FCC 


